
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

If your student will be late to school – please drop them at the main entrance (not at 

their classroom door). Thank you! 
 

 

Due to COVID safety protocols, HES students will not be exchanging 
Valentines from home in the classrooms this year. Teachers may be 

planning in-school activities instead. 

 
 

 

 
First Grade 

First graders are learning about 

community. We have been reading 
stories and discussing who makes up a 

community. In art, they created a 

bulletin board filled with community 
members including firemen, schools, 

hospitals and snowmobilers. They have 

been enjoying integrating their reading 
with their art class. 

 
 

 

Hawk’s Eye 
 

Weekly News from Hope Elementary School 
 

hes.fivetowns.net 
Phone: 785-4081  Fax: 785-2671 

Hope Elementary School Facebook 
 

 

“You must never be 

fearful about what you 

are doing when it is 

right.”  
 

~Rosa Parks 
 
 

 

 Upcoming Events for Your Calendar 

 

Feb. 8th – HES School Committee meeting (6PM – Zoom) 
Feb. 15th – 19th: No school (February vacation) 

March 8th – HES School Committee meeting (6PM – Zoom) 

March 19th - End of 2nd trimester 
April 1st – Early Release @ 11:30AM Parent/Teacher conferences 

April 12th – HES School Committee meeting (6PM – Zoom) 

April 16th – Early Release @ 11:30AM for staff & students 
April 19th – 23rd: No school (April vacation) 

May 10th – HES School Committee meeting (6PM - Zoom) 

May 31 – No school (Memorial Day) 
 

https://hes.fivetowns.net/
https://www.facebook.com/Hope-Elementary-School-857888787640350/?fref=ts
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Library Fun 

In library, 7th graders have been 
studying land artists like Patrick 

Dougherty and Andy 

Goldsworthy and venturing 
outside to create some 

installations for our community 

to discover. Hobgoblins now 
decorate a few trees in our 

woods and ice mandalas will be 

spread throughout the campus 
to bring some joy and beauty to 

our days.  

 

  

 

 

  

 
Art Night Out instructor needed! Five Town CSD 
Adult Ed is looking for an instructor for our popular 

one-night Art Night Out classes this spring. Art 

Night Out is an organization founded in Yarmouth, 
Maine to offer fun one-night classes in arts and crafts. 

Our area instructor recently moved out of state and 

we are looking for a new instructor. No experience 
in teaching art and crafts is needed as training will be 

provided. Call the adult ed office at 236-7800, ext. 

3274 or email elyse.socker@fivetowns.net for more 
information. 
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 Third Grade  

Third graders learned how to calculate the area and perimeter of polygons. As an extension of 
their learning, they created an area and perimeter zoo using rectilinear shapes. Each animal enclosure 

features enough area for living and a perimeter fence to keep them from escaping.  

 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  4 

Hawk’s Eye Hope Elementary School February 5, 2021 

 

 

 


